Birth and Deaths Card of Thanks, In Memoriams, Engagements

MEMORIAL SERVICE

BURROWS, Dorothy (née McGibbon)
At the Barrie Memorial Hospital on May 27, 2004 passed away peacefully Mrs. Dorothy Burrows (née McGibbon). Beloved wife of Mr, Gordon Burrows. She leaves to mourn her children Reginald (Lynne), Sandra (David), Judith, Gordon, seven grandchildren, four great grandchildren. Please join the family for a memorial service in giving thanks for Dorothy's life on Saturday, July 17, 2004 at 2 p.m. at the Zion Church in Dundee, Donations to the Barrie Memorial Hospital, Ormstown would be appreciated by the family.

DIED

GRAVES, Hester Dorothy (Bruce) Teacher, Chelsea Protestant School Board (Retired) - On July 1, 2004 in her 93rd year of this life, Hester passed peacefully into the next. Cherished mother of Anne (Gordon Fleming), Don (Monica Christian). Beloved Nanny to grandchildren, David Fleming (Carrie Gendron), Brian Fleming (Irenee Pijuan-Aragon), Larry Graves and Kellie Graves. Dearest Nan to Kyle and Carter Fleming. Lovingly rememberd by Wanda James and Ryan Hall and Jill Trecartin. Born on August 18, 1911 in Aubrey, Quebec. Hester was the 4th child of Luina Steele and James Bruce, she is survived by her younger sister, Hilda McKie of Woodstock, Ontario and many nieces and nephews. Widowed in 1979 after 41 years of marriage to Robert Graves, she lived for many years in Russell, Ontario, where she took an active role in the Russell UCW and North Russell Women's Institute. Her final years were spent in the care and companionship of St. Patrick's Home, Ottawa. A memorial service to celebrate Hester's life will be held at the Russell United Church, Mill St., Russell, Ont. on July 9, 2004 at 2 p.m. Donations in her memory may be made to St. Patrick's Home, or the charity of your choice.

TANNAHILL Lorraine V. - At Prince County Hospital, Summerside, PEI on Monday, June 28, 2004, Lorraine V. Tannahill of Margate. PEI, formerly of Huntingdon, aged 76 years. Daughter of the late Arthur G. and Harriett (Price) Smith. Wife of Gordon A. Tannahill. Mother of Heather Lorraine Tannahill (Philip Carey); David Allan Tannahill (Jean Tannahill), and Elizabeth Anne Bennie (John Bennie). Grandmother of Johanne Bennie and Lindsay Jo and Kristin Jean Tannahill. Resting at the Davison Funeral Home, Kensington, PEL No visitation. A private family service will be held at a later date. Interment at Geddie Memorial Cemetery, Spring Brook, PEI. If so desired, contributions may be made to the Palliative Care unit of the Prince County Hospital, P.O. Box 3000, 259 Beattie Ave., Summerside, PEI, CIN 2A9.

CARD OF THANKS

I would sincerely like to thank my family and friends for making my 80th Birthday Party such a wonderful time. I would like to donate the results of the looney box to the Ormstown Legion Branch in memory of my brother, the late veteran Purvis Hamilton.

Willand Hamilton

Gladys Clauesson Monette would like to thank so many people for the past six months when I was in and out of the hospitals. A thank-you to relatives and friends and a special thanks to Eric Bonneville who shared a room with me. When he left to go home he gave me some beautiful flowers - what a nice teenager. Thanks to relatives and friends for their kindness, for cards, flowers, phone calls, food and visits. I want to thank my son Scott and daughter-in-law Caroline Duheme for coming home for my birthday February 29 - a nice surprise. A sincere thanks for birthday wishes, gifts, flowers and phone calls. A thank-you for meals on wheels, C.L.S.C., the emergency at Montreal General Hospital and the emergency at the Barrie Memorial Hospital and the I.C.U. A special thanks to Dr. Krotecki, Dr. Vandor, Dr. Brissette, the nurses and staff on third floor for their excellent care. A special thanks to Rev. Kate Jordan for her visits and prayers. God Bless you all.

We would like to thank Dawn Pringle and Jimmy Lindsay for the wonderful party they had for us on our 25th Wedding Anniversary on May 29 at the bowling alley. Thanks also to all our friends and neighbors for coming for the gifts and cards. It was all very much appreciated. Thanks again.

Linda and John Lindsay

I would like to thank all of you personally for the wonderful time we had on June 27 at the legion. For the many birthday cards, gifts, lots of wonderful music, help in preparing and serving the food, and anyone else who helped in any way. Afraid to miss someone I won't name anyone in particular but you know who you are. Thanks from the bottom of my heart. It is wonderful to know I have so many friends.

Esther Cavanagh

BORN

SUTTON - Kevin and Karen are happy to announce the birth of their son Kurtis, born at Anna Laberge Hospital on June 27, 2004 weighing 8 lb. 2 oz. A little brother for Kristin. Thrilled grandparents are Melvin and Verna Graham and Isabel Sutton.

IN MEMORIAM

WHYTE - In loving memory of my parents Monica (née Murray) Whyte born July 1, 1927, died September 2, 1992 and Howard Whyte born November 20, 1925, died July 15, 1979 and my brother Kevin Patrick Whyte born August 14, 1962, died February 26, 1983. Gone but not forgotten

Love Doreen